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RELOCATION OF IRBM PUTRAJAYA,  

INVESTIGATION BRANCH 

 
Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (IRBM) is pleased to announce that the 

Putrajaya Investigation Branch will be moving to its new location effective 

16 December 2013 (Monday). The new address as follows: 

 

Putrajaya Investigation Branch, 

Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia, 

Level 19 & 20, Zurich Tower 

No. 12, Jalan Dewan Bahasa, 

50460 Kuala Lumpur.   

 

Please visit www.hasil.gov.my for further details.  

  

Thank you.  

 

 

Issued by: 

Corporate Services Department  

Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia 

 

Date : 29 November 2013 
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